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Storm Water 
Impact Fee

Discontinuation of impact fee:

• The City has collected enough revenue to payoff 
all storm water projects eligible debt

• Fees paid to the City by developers have been 
reduced effective February 23, 2022

• Action needed to remove fee from City Code
• Previous impact fees discontinued:

• Parks, Cultural, and Library

• Impact fees remaining:
• Police, Fire, Water, and Wastewater
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Next Steps:

City Council to introduce an ordinance to discontinue the storm water
impact fee on April 4, 2022

City Council to consider storm water impact fee ordinance 
on April 18, 2022
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